
  

 
 
 

 

 

 

October 20, 2023 

 

To:  Mayor and City Council 

From:  Gary Palmer, City Administrator 

Subject: CIP Workshop 

 

Within your workshop packet please find the updated draft of the proposed Capital 

Improvement Plan (CIP).  There has been no change to the projects since our previous 

workshop discussions.   

 

Chris Roznovsky and James Gilley (Financial Advisor) will be at the workshop to present the CIP, 

walk through the projects, and discuss the funding mechanisms and debt issuance process. 

 

 


